
 

 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
 

A public meeting of the Tillamook County Budget Committee will be held on May 12, 
2021, at 1:00 p.m. to discuss the budget for fiscal year July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022. 
Due to Oregon COVID-19 guidelines the meeting will be held virtually. The Budget 
Committee provides opportunity for public participation during meetings via the options 
below.  Audio capabilities are listen-only and are offered on a best effort for the public. 
Workshop: Dial 971-254-3149, Conference ID: 736 023 979#. Any person may provide 
public comment at publiccomments@co.tillamook.or.us. The purpose of this meeting is 
to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public on the budget. 
A copy of the agenda and the budget document may be obtained on or after April 30, 
2021 at https://www.co.tillamook.or.us/treasurer/page/budget-notices. This notice is 
also posted on Tillamook County’s website at:   https://www.co.tillamook.or.us. This is a 
public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.   
 
Shawn Blanchard 
County Treasurer & Budget Officer 
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